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My name is Octavio Hernandez, and I live in Salem, Oregon. I am writing to 

adamantly oppose House Bill 2025. The rising cost of living is already a significant 

burden on Oregon families, and this bill will only exacerbate the situation. Increasing 

gas taxes, registration fees, and payroll taxes will place an unfair strain on working 

families like mine. I demand that you vote NO on HB 2025 and prioritize holding 

ODOT accountable while ensuring they make better use of their existing funds. It is 

unacceptable for us to bail them out due to their poor economic management. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Octavio Hernandez  

 

 


